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Enacting Te Tiriti O Waitangi - 2024/2025 
 
Te Aroha College is committed to enacting the principles of Te Tiriti O Waitangi. 
 
Governance 

 The CEO of the Ngāti Tumutumu Trust co-opted onto the school board 
 Karakia to open and close board meetings 

 
Staff development 

 Karakia before each morning staff briefing 
 The staff learnt two new waiata in 2024 

 

Student development 
 Celebration of Matariki 
 House Haka and waiata competition 
 Year 13 students learnt karakia and school haka at Year 13 camp 
 Celebration of Te Wiki o Te Reo Māori 
 Establishment of a learning support class, primarily for Māori students (Year 9-11) 

 
Support systems 

 The school to help support social worker/youth contact position 
 Working with Ngāti Tumutumu to establish an Alternative Education service - started Term 

Three 2024 
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